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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2009 4:01 PM
To: 'James Barnard'
Subject: RE: Site 1156, 4276 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland

Jim, 
 
Revising the boring depths to 30 feet bgs is generally acceptable provided that the furthest downgradient boring (S‐11) 
is extended to 45 beet bgs. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parklway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
phone:  510-567-6791 
Fax:  510-337-9335 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 
 
Online case files are available at the following website http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
  
  
Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material 
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by 
other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, 
please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any 
attachments thereto. 

From: James Barnard [mailto:JBarnard@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2009 2:32 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Site 1156, 4276 MacArthur Blvd., Oakland 
 
Hi Jerry! 
 
I would like to request a change to the approved work plan (May 1, 2009) for this site.  I had recommended a boring depth 
of 45’.  Reviewing pre-field work and data, I realized that the depth to water is approximately 12’ to 23’.  I request that 
Delta’s CPT boring depths be changed from 45’ to 30’.  The reasoning behind this is that all the monitoring wells are set to 
approximately 25’.  Going to 30’ could yield a depth discreet water sample and provide vertical delineation results. 
 
Have a good day, Jerry. 
 
Jim 
 
Jim Barnard | Senior Project Manager | Global Oil and Gas Operating Group 
Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company 
Direct:  +1 916.503.1279 | Mobile: +1 916.764.9928 | Fax:  +1 916.638.8385 
jbarnard@deltaenv.com | www.deltaenv.com 
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